Dear the Parents and Friends Association,

We wish to greatly thank you for your assistance in our attendance at the London International Youth Science Forum (LIYSF). The experience formed two of the best weeks of our lives and left us with lasting connections and an enhanced desire in the fields of science and engineering.

Through attending over a dozen lectures by world-renowned professors and being inspired by world-class facilities our passion and interest have only deepened and our minds have been broadened. Additionally, we had an incredible time. We met brilliant, young people from 70 countries, each with their own unique perspectives and aspirations. We also had the opportunity to engage with them and form strong connections that may lead to future opportunities.

Without the contribution from you, we would not have been able to attend this forum. Once again, we sincerely thank you for your support in getting us to London and we are truly grateful.

Kind regards,

Michael Currington and Marcus Rossetto

MA Currington, MR